
UNITED STATES COAST GUARD

ADDRESS REPLY TO

COMMANDING OFFICER
NORFOLK RADIO STATION
AND REFER TO

RFD #1, London Bridge, Virginia.,

16 October, 1946

Mr. Kermit Geary

Dear Sir:
I am in receipt of your letter dated 8 October,1946 which was received

at this unit with great pleasure, and I wish to express our appreciation
to you on behalf of all hands at this station.

It is a great pleasure to know that we are putting out a good readable
signal up that way and evidently you must have very good reception in that
locality along with your excellent receiver and hobk up.

I have checked our files and the hurricane that was broadcast by this

unit was as your copy shows.

We are located about two miles from Oceana, Virginia and'`,vpuld appreciate

any further reports of good or bad reception.


